From: info@nathandahm.com

To: Ashley Kemp

Subject: Follow up/request for Commission advisory opinion
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 8:21:34 PM

Ashley,

Thank you again for meeting with me the other day. To follow up on our conversation, I am
requesting an official advisory opinion from the Commission on whether virtual, digital, or
crypto currencies are considered "anything of value" under current statute and ethics rules
and therefore eligible to be received by campaign committees. The Federal Election
Commission currently allows for acceptance of such items for federal elections. As we
mostly mirror federal rules and advisory opinions for our ethics rules, I am hereby
requesting an official opinion be issued by the commission. | would be happy to answer
questions in person about my request at any commission meeting. During my previous
federal race | had individuals who were interested in making such contributions and now are
interested in doing so for state level campaigns as well. Thank you for your assistance and
consideration in this.

For the People,
Nathan Dahm
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